
   

 

    HARVEST 2022  
 

 

Wednesday 21st September, 

Dear Parents, 

This year’s harvest assembly will take place on Wednesday 28th September. We hope you will be able to 
support us in donating food items for a local worthy cause. This year, we have chosen to collect for the 
Church of the Good Shepherd, who have asked for the following non-perishable items: 

 

If you feel you are able to donate any of the above, or any other food items, that you have available there 
will be a table set up in the entrance hall between from Wednesday 21st September for a week. Feel free to 
pop in yourselves and add to the table or send items into class with your children. 

Many thanks in advance, 

 

Mrs. L. Jones (Deputy Headteacher).  

  


